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Please register on our 

website to access all old 
minutes, newsletters, forms, 

covenants, and other 
important subdivision 

documents. 
 

SEND LINDA YOUR NEWS! 
CALL ME WITH YOUR NEWS 

OR PUT A NOTE IN MY 
MAILBOX. 

 
ANIMAL CONTROL 

PHONE NUMBER:  809-0183 
 

EMERGENCY CALL 911 

 

NEW BOARD ELECTED: 
President:  Ralph Veth 
Vice President:  Emmett Mercier 
Secretary:  Linda Ashley 
Treasurer:  Donna Errington 

 

It was unanimously 
voted to have a 

policeman at the 
subdivision entrance 

again this 
Halloween. 

 

Congratulations Donald Bryan – Elected Rotary District Governor 6840 
Don recently attended the Rotarian conference in Bangkok, Thailand. 

Don joined the Rotary Club of Slidell in 1997 and served as club president in 
2003-2004. He served as secretary for 3 years and as a member of the club 
board. He was selected as Rotarian of the Year in 2009. Don served as 
Membership Chair for District 6840 for three years. He also was the 
Volunteers Chair for the HOC Committee for the 2011 RI Convention held in 
New Orleans.  Don is actively involved in the community and is currently the 
President of the Slidell Ministerial Alliance, Chairman of the Keep Slidell 
Beautiful Board, Secretary of the Chanticleer Homeowner’s Association, 
member of the Community Christian Concern Board, and a former member of 
the Louisiana Commission on Marriage and Family and the State of Louisiana 
Textbook Review Committee.  Thank you for your service and dedication. 
 

 

Our damaged and worn streets 
signs will be replaced with signs 
that are more durable and should 
last longer than the current ones 
throughout the neighborhood.   

 

Let’s all make an 
effort to clean and 

repair our mailboxes.  
Magnificent Mailboxes 
for replacement parts. 

(985) 641-3145. 

 

The pet signs have been installed 
and hopefully we will have better 

results monitoring and cleaning up 
after those vising our neighborhood 

with their pets and our own pets.  
NO LOOSE PETS! 

 
ANNUAL DUES ARE DUE  
 
When attend quarterly meetings, 
you have a chance to win the $25.00 
gift certificate to Winn Dixie.   

Our covenants are on 
our website and filed: 
St. Tammany Parish 

Inst # 1169553 & 
#1192424 

OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS SCHEDULED 
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 13th (1st MEETING OF NEW YEAR) 

7 p.m. 388 Robert Boulevard (First Pentecostal Church, McKinney 
Building). 

 
Carol and Mel Bussell won the free dues drawing. 

They attended all four quarterly meetings. 
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